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April 2, 2020
TLC Families,

The situation with COVID-19 has changed so quickly and at a pace that has honestly felt like a whirlwind.  I know I have felt many different emotions over the last several weeks while trying to grasp what our “new normal” looks like.  I know the Governor’s most recent executive order suspending in-person education for K-12 schools for the rest of the year is overwhelming for many and has created many questions and concerns for parents. Due to the services that we provide at The Center for TLC, this executive order does not apply to us and we are not required to remain closed for the remainder of the school year.  Please know that we will reopen as soon as it is safe to do so for our team members and the families we serve.  Per the recommendations of our local government, federal government, and health department, we will push back our return date to Monday May 4th, as we take steps recommended to slow the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  As always, the safety of our kids, their families, and our team members is our top priority.  We will continue to monitor the situation and will be sure to provide any updates as they become available on our website.  

With all of that being said, I know this is an overwhelming time for all involved.  Tori and I want you to know that even though TLC is not currently open we are absolutely here for you.  If you would like some guidance regarding home programs or any other assistance please do not hesitate to contact us at amangas@centerfortlc.com or tori@centerfortlc.com .  Stay healthy and stay safe.
Sincerely,
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Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director

[image: image2.png]UWWW, CoTR-/L




Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director
44738 Morley Dr., Clinton Twp., MI 48036* Phone:(586) 421-4062* Fax: (586) 421-4072
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